
[image: ]3rd Grade Music
Recorder Order Form

The 3rd grade music class curriculum requires all students to learn to play an instrument called the recorder.  Some of the recorder music learned in music class will be performed at the third grade concert on May 24, 2016.  Sterilized recorders are available for students to borrow during music class; however, it is strongly recommended that each student purchase a personal recorder for home and school practice.  There is no obligation to purchase a recorder through the school.  

The cost is $2.75, which includes a recorder, plastic bag, fingering chart, cleaning tool and shipping charges.

Please make checks payable to Liberty Bell Elementary.  Checks are preferred but exact cash will be accepted in a sealed envelope labeled with you child’s name and teacher.

Playing an instrument is a fun and educational experience.  I hope your child will be inspired by this opportunity.  Thank you for supporting your child’s music education at Liberty Bell.

Sincerely,


Mrs. Carol Yale,  yalec@slsd.org
Mrs. Jennifer Philipp
Music Teachers
Liberty Bell 
phone 610-282-1850 



Please Return Order and $2.75 by September 22nd
Make checks payable Liberty Bell Elementary.



Child’s Name _______________________________________________________________________________________________________


Homeroom Teacher __________________________________________________________________________________________________


Parent/Guardian Signature ____________________________________________________________________________________________


I have enclosed    check   cash    for a recorder as outlined above in the letter.
		     Please circle one
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